
We have impressed upon the Soviet authorities the
seriousness with which we view the improper activities of
Soviet officials and warned them against any resumption .
The Canadian Government will not tolerate any activity by
foreign powers which undermines the security or the
sovereignty of our country .

At the same time, we have indicated to the Soviet
Union that we are prepared to put this matter behind us, and
get on with the business of conducting our bilatera l
relations in accordance with our mutual interests .


